
June 2011 
 
I must start by thanking each of you for allowing me to serve as your President for one 
more year. 
 
We have seen our club grow and change this past year. We are about ¾ of the way 
through with revising our bylaws and we have several new “young” members who are 
stepping up to be officers and committee chairs. I look forward to working with each 
of them. 
 
As I start this letter, I am trying to get ready to go to San Antonio for my grandson’s 
graduation. This is my daughter’s middle child and it has taken a lot of prayers, tears 
and threats to get him to this point. Oh my, how like his mother he is!!! Remember, 
PAYBACKS!!!! 
 
We will only be having one meeting per month in June and July. The June meeting 
will be on June 15 and we will have our Installation of Officers. This is a great time to 
bring a guest, or a family member.  
 
We are also going to plan on having a social time during June. We are looking at 
maybe having an evening at a Rockhounds game, but if anyone has a different suggestion, 
please let me know. 
 
We will also have a planning meeting one evening in late June. 
 
The July meeting will be on July 20 and we will have a program and take care of 
some new business.  Please mark your calendars with these dates and plan to attend. We will be 
back to our regular schedule in August. 
 
Looking forward to seeing each of you soon and please do not hesitate to contact me 
if I can be of any assistance to you. 
 
Hope to see you soon. 
	
  
Glenda	
  Knox,	
  President	
  2010—2011	
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